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Dear AHPRA
I begin my email the fact that I am a 20 year registered doctor, who reads through all your
newsletters, and is thankful that we have a Medical Board that oversees and monitors for
incompetent medical practice.
However
You have put yourself in the unenviable position of infringing on the rights of those whom you
oversee.
You have already borne fruit without planting this Orwellian seed.
Dr Van Gend is being hauled over the coals for re-tweeitng a politician and a journalist.
Unfortunately, your actions now endanger our freedom.
Freedom of thought
Freedom of speech
Freedom of practice
Those in generations before us had to endure these abuses, and so the medical profession will
fight tooth and nail to prevent their recurrence.
Let me leave you this thought.
The concept of political correctness was invented by Vladimir Lenin, when he realised that what
he was proposing was so unpalatable to his people that he needed to use fear of language in
order to oppress them.
I hope that wisdom prevails.
Kind Regards,
Dr Johnny Khoury
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